
KINDERGARTEN NEWS
WEEK # 3

August 21st - August 25th

Hello Parents,

Welcome to the third week of school. Things are going ok. The notes and comments have
been very helpful. Please remember to check your child's folder each night. :-)
These past few weeks have been a great change for your child. Please reinforce listening
and let them know that school is important and it is sort of like a job.

Below are a few important items.

1. I sent home the “ Classroom Management Plan”. This is an explanation of rules /
consequences and expectations. Please read over the rules and the consequences
with your child. They must understand that their behavior will cause a reaction >
good or bad. This is very hard for our students to understand at this stage of
development.

2. * The students need to understand that if I put their name on the board - it is only a
warning - nothing happens. I have gotten lots of tears and students actually yelling
at me to remove their names off the board.

3. The students will have a practice page every night of the week, except Friday. This
work is review from lessons done in class so your child should understand it so
they can do it on their own with your guidance. The guidance you give should be
just helping them stay on task and try their best. Please, if this time is more than 15
min. - Please stop and just write me a little note. We do not want the students to
become frustrated.

4. **On the homework folder - Your student has their behavior chart. There will be a
sticker or a drawn face on the type of day they had. Also at the bottom of that daily
column, there is a place for you to sign or initial.

5. If a child's behavior is severe, I will write or call you. Please understand, I will not
use you (the parent) as a discipline weapon. The child and I have to develop an
understanding. Keeping them home does not help.Thank you!



6. If you child is bringing their own lunch from home > please use some form of ice
pack. We do not have any way of keeping things cold.

7. Please no markers or scissors just yet! 🙂

7. Our room could use some Kleenex, baby wipes, and paper towels.

8. Please make sure your child is not bringing toys to school. Check in their
Backpacks. Thanks

9. Please feel free to call or write an email or a quick note. I welcome communication!

Thank you in advance,


